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‘Love in a box’ 
Christmas shoebox appeal 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
This year at St Chads we are taking part in a Christmas shoebox appeal ‘Love in a box’ it’s an 
opportunity for us to share some Christmas spirit to families less fortunate. We appreciate that 
it has been a difficult year, but we will try to do our best to bring a little happiness to children 
who are would otherwise receive nothing at Christmas.  
 
All classes will be making a shoebox at school and we would be very appreciative of any 
donations of the following items: 
 

Toothpaste Tooth brush Soap 

paper New socks Pencil crayons 

Soft toy puzzle Toy vehicles 

Hair accessories Face cloth gloves 

hat scarf Felt tips 

 

Please can all donations be sent to school by Monday 14th November. If you would like to 
donate your own filled shoebox please ask your child’s class teacher via Dojo to send a form 
home. Please fill out the form and state the age and gender of the child for whom the box is 
intended. 

 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

  

Miss Wright  

 


